Proponent HB 2658

Monday, February 12, 2024

Dear Committee Chair Thomas,

Thank you for the opportunity to share support for HB 2658. This change supports the safety of
all students and provides a second option for school districts facing the challenge of educating
a student that has brought a weapon into a school building.

Thank you to Rep. Johnson for his work and support as well in moving this concept forward.
Sincerely,

Josh Swartz

Superintendent
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